
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/28/2011 7:59:36 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville

FYI

From* Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 7:27 AM 
To: I Redacted 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Dowdell, Jennifer: I Redacted 
Analysis FRpdartpd 
Subject: RE: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville

|; Horner, Trina; Garber, Stephen (Law); Ramaiya, Shilpa R
|; GT&D GE Regulatory Support &

](GE&0)

All,

Please see incident from last year and its A-form. We replaced 3 feet of the 4-inch Aldyl-A pipe due to a 
crack in the Aldyl-A.

We CANNOT conclude the cause of yesterday's leak at this time.

1) Our crews did not excavate at the point of the leakage. The plan is to excavate and find the point of 
leakage in the next sereral days, (too hot to do so now)

2) It is not certain where yesterday's leak is in relationship to the 9/2010 repair.

3) There was a 2008 WRO job in this area (post-work job & sketch were prepared. Mapping is 
researching now). This WRO job involved the replacement of our main in at least six locations (lowered 
main for city project)

Please do not speculate as to the cause of yesterday's leakage until our investigation is complete.

Redacted
Regulatory Support & Analysis 
Gas Engineering
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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Redacted

From: Redacted_________
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 6:40 AM 
To: Homer, Trina; Garber, Stephen (Law); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: RE: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville

Trina,

See attached email - yes last evening's leak was on 4-inch Aldyl-A pipe.

I'm still pursuing past leakage.

Redacted
Regulatory Support & Analysis 
Gas Engineering
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 6:30 AM 
To: Garber, Stephen (Law); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: I Redacted I; Cherry, Brian K; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: Re: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville

iRedac I
We need to know asap if this was Aldyl-A pipe. CPUC is asking and wants an answer first 
thing this morning. Thanks,
Trina

From: Garber, Stephen (Law)
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 09:30 PM 
To: Horner, Trina; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: FW: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville
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Not sure if you are on this list

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 9:08 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify

cc: Redacted
Subject: Gas Reportable Incident - Roseville

PG&E arrived on the scene of a fire in the intersection of Redacted in Roseville
at 1852 hours this evening. Fire in the intersection is over a 4-inch plastic gas main. There are no 
injuries and no structures are endangered. A gasoline station has been evacuated. Fire and Police have 
the intersection blocked off for 300 feet on both streets. There are no excavations in the area. Gas 
construction crews are enroute and will isolate the 4-inch gas main. The OEC has been activated. 
Sacramento TV channels 3 and 40 are on scene. The CPUC was notified at 20:48.

Redacted

Regulatory Support & Analysis 
Gas Engineering
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted
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